
From: jan [mailto:kaylorjjj@cox.net]  
Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2012 6:12 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: CEC Record-Docket # 11-AFC-03, Quailbrush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
After hearing what was said by the fire captains at the last meeting it is a real wake up call for all 
involved in making this decision.  I hope you were paying attention.  I oppose this power plant 
and hope you do too. 
 
Christina Kaylor 
Todos Santos Dr. 
Santee, 92071 
Oct 28 2012 
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